From: Chris Gekas

To: Beverly Duffy

Date: 1/17/08 11:40 AM

Subject: Fwd: Stop The Government Intrusion Into Our Homes

>>> Cathy Graber 1/16/2008 2:48 PM >>>

>>> "R, Kuntz" <reforyou@earthlink.net> 1/16/2008 2:26 PM >>>
R. Kuntz

736 Tustin Avenue

Newport Beach, CA 92663-5418

January 16, 2008

Jackalyne Pfannenstiel

Dear Jackalyne Pfannenstiel:

Here is a suggestion...Try to fix the problem rather than shove the
problem on the backs of the TAX PAYING citizens of the State Of California.

It is obvious that a problem exists....power issues plague us each and
every year. Yet the power companies pull stations off line for repairs
right smack in the middle of the summer...when it is needed most. Why

This conversation has gone on for decades and we are no further along than

we were then. DONT EVEN THINK ABOUT UTILITINZ YOUR BIG BROTHER TACTICS
ON US...WE'RE NOT STUPID...JUST NOT AWARE OF YOUR INTERNAL TACTICS!! Get
the job done correctly.

Sincerely,

R. Kuntz
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